
 
M t.  Ta b o r  E l e men ta ry  S ch oo l  Week of May 23, 2022 

Established in 1928 

Important Dates & Events: 
May 

• 30th  Memorial Day/No School! 
June 
• 2nd  Last Student Day! 
• 2nd  Awards Programs 
• 2nd  4th Grade Celebration/Pizza Parties 
• 7th  Report Cards Mailed Home 
• July 14th 2022/23 Registration (4-7 p.m.) 

Weekly Lunch Menu 
Monday: 

• Crispy chicken sandwich, 
chef salad, or ballpark hot 
dog 

• French fries & peas & carrots 

Tuesday: 

• Turkey burger w/ cheese or 
BBQ pulled pork sandwich 

• Vegetarian beans & creamy 
coleslaw 

Wednesday: 

• Mandarin chicken/teriyaki 
meatballs w/ fried rice or   
nacho power up pack 

• Steamed broccoli 

Thursday: 

• Ultimate 3 cheese mac or 
crispy chicken salad 

• Mashed potatoes & green 
beans 

Friday: 

• Cheese stuffed Bosco sticks 
w/ marinara, Elvis power up 
pack, or crispy fish sandwich 

• Sweet potato fries, cucumber 
slices, & baby carrots 

Offered Daily: PB&J Sand-
wich, Side Garden Salad, Sea-
sonal Fruit Selection, & Choice 
of Milk  

School Contact Information 
 

Principal:  Scott Hughes 

Assistant Principal:  Tim French 

Office:  (812) 542-5507 

Attendance:  (812) 542-7302 

Safe School Hotline:  (812) 542-2230 

Transportation:  (812) 542-4707 

Tech Support:  (812) 542-4700 

A Note From Mr. Hughes 

        On Tuesday, May 24th, 5:30-6:30 p.m. the Parent Teacher 
Organization (PTO) will host a meet and greet on our school 
playground while the kids have an opportunity to play.  The 
PTO will provide snacks and drinks.  The PTO is already plan-
ning for the upcoming school year and needs your help.  See 
the Mt. Tabor PTO Facebook page for additional information.  
You can give as much or as little of your time as you like.  A 
big thanks to our PTO President, Natalie Hentrup, and our 
awesome Mt. Tabor PTO.  The PTO does so much to support 
our students and school.  We hope to see you there! 

        It is hard to believe that we are almost finished with an-
other school year.  The last day of school is on Thursday, June 
2nd.  Report cards will be sent via U.S. Mail the following 
week.  A reminder there is no school on Monday, May 30th, 
due to the Memorial Day holiday. 



Covid Concerns 
        Please call the health office if your student or anyone in the home 
has potential symptoms of Covid and are considering a test OR if you 
have a pending test.  We can help you determine whether or not your 
student should attend school. 

        Please report any positive students as soon as possible to our NEW 
Covid Hotline: (812) 542-2270.  

        You can call the nurse at (812) 981-7653 or email at anes-
tor@nafcs.org if you have any questions.  

        We appreciate all you do to help keep our Tigers safe! 

~ Allison Nestor, RN 

Friendly Reminder! 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Please remember that if you 
are dropping your child off 
after 8:00 a.m., you must 
walk them up to the main en-
trance doors and sign them 
into school. Thank you in ad-
vance for your cooperation.  

Sincerely, 

Mt. Tabor Office 

Children's Pants Needed! 

We are requesting children’s pants do-

nations (girls and boys). The following 

sizes are needed: 7, 8, 10, 12, 14, & 16. 

We do not need any shorts or shirts at 

the moment. Thank you in advance for 

your donations. 

~ Mt. Tabor Office 

Thank You 

Mrs. Jaquemai would like 

to thank the New Albany 

Education Foundation for 

the funding we received to 

purchase Guided Reading 

materials for classroom 

teachers. Please consider 

donating to the New Alba-

ny Education Foundation!  

The County Commissioners office handpicks art 
from each school to be displayed on metal and 
placed around our local parks.  More infor-
mation about the project will be sent home to 
families this week. 

Listed are the Mt. Tabor winners:  Alanna 
Blythe, Estella Cummings, Andrew Short, Ava 
Reller, Caleb Laning, Olivia Hancock, Amelia  
Ellenbrand, Anastasia Roberts, Elsie Belcher, 
Sara Miller, Za’Mari Wilson, Jamauria Crawford, 
Shiloh Simmons, & Corbin Ballard.   

 

        We would like to thank the NAFC Education 
Foundation for our $2,000 grant to purchase digital 
resources to supplement our curriculum.  We great-
ly appreciate your work in our school system and 
community to offer this opportunity to teachers.  
Our grant was made possible by Great Classroom 
Project funds from the NAFC Education Foundation.  
If you would like to make a donation to continue to 
support projects like ours, please visit their website 
at www.NAFCEdFoundation.org and click DONATE 
NOW. 

Taylor Bollman, Charly Tunison, Mindy McKnight, 
and Holly Braden 
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